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Unit History.
I am afraid we are dragging our feet with the Unit History project and are well behind schedule. The committee intends to make every effort to make up the lost ground in the New Year. We thank all those members who have sent in photos and information on their experiences while serving in the Unit. By all means keep on sending them in - it does help.
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Address Book.
As mentioned in recent Couriers our aim is to have a new and our last address book published early in 2003.

If your address shown in the present address book is incorrect or if you are on the move please let us have your new address by mid January 2003.

There will be no charge for the new book.

                                                00000

